
We have worship in church
and online at 10.30am.

The service will be streamed on Zoom.
How to get into the streamed service is

circulated by E.mail during the week, and
is also posted on our website and other

social media sites.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

Each Sunday we are creating a short
special online service. It should be

available on Sundays. The easiest way to
“find” it is to go to the front of our

website and simply click on the link.
https://stcyprianslenzie.com
The video will also be on social media,

particularly our facebook page, as well as other
local facebook pages.

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

If you would like to get something into
the Link please let our Rector Les

Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-
mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by

teatime on Wednesday evenings.  

Please note, for the foreseeable future the Link –
our weekly newsletter – will only be available

online. If someone wants a paper version, we are
happy to print one off and get it to you. Just contact

the Rector.

Sunday 26th September
Anglican: The Anglican Church of the USA.
Diocesan: St. John’s, Johnstone; St. Margaret’s, Renfrew (Reuben 
Preston)
27th: Members of the police force and judiciary.
28th: Prisoners and detaintees.
29th: All Students at universities and colleges.
30th: Thanksgiving for the gifts God berings to the earth.
1st:  A growth in the knowledge of God’s love for all creation.
2nd: Farmers and all in the agricultural industry.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
Please pray for these people: Bill Fergus; Barry Fergus; Barbara Fairlee,
Rosa Revell and her sister;  Shaunda Day, Justina Oguogu; Kennedy 
Fraser; Duncan and Shona Naysmith; Jean McLean and her mother;  
Jean Dick, Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; 
Karen Rose; and those whose names are in the “Prayer Book” at the 
back of church.

Please pray for the family and friends of Peter Hemming 
who has just died. Peter’s Mother and Sister are both 
members of St. Cyprian’s, and I’m sure our prayers will be 
with them at this time.
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Through these difficult times
we are keen that people don’t
feel isolated or in need. If you
need help, or simply want to

chat feel just phone the Rector
at any time on  0141 776 3866.

 Readings set for 26th  September (Pentecost 18):
Esther 7:1-6, 9-10, 9:20-22  Psalm 124.

James 5: 13-20;           Mark 9: 38-50.
 

Collect: Grant, O merciful God, that your Church, being gathered by your 
Holy Spirit into one, may show forth your power among all peoples, to the 
glory of your name; through Jesus Christ our Lord, who lives and reigns with 
you and the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever.

Hymns for 26th Sept are from the Source:
189: How lovely on the mountain…...
283: Jesus is King
185: How deep the Father’s love for us
At Communion: 27: As the deer pants for the water
50: Be thou my vision.

Covid-19 News – How it affects us……

Each week through the pandemic we have produced a weekly 
Utube “service.” We have had a brief pause: next one will be for 
harvest weekend - 3rd Oct.

The Sunday 9.15am service will start again on 3rd October. The 
Thursday morning service at 10.00am will start again on 14th 
October. Of course, this is dependent on the Covid situation.

Next Sunday - 3rd October - is Harvest Sunday.
We will be accepting harvest gifts, which will subsequently be 
passed on the Kirkintilloch Foodbank. 
Please – only packaged food, tea., coffee, toiletries etc. Please – no fresh food. 

https://stcyprianslenzie.com/

